PUBLIC HEARING

MARCH 11, 2013

A Public Hearing was held at City Hall in Jamestown on Monday, March 11, 2013, just prior to the regular monthly meeting of the Board of Mayor and Aldermen.

Present and Presiding, the Honorable Ryan S. Smith, Mayor; Gail Dishmon, Recorder; all Board members; and also the following: Bob Lane, John B. Mullinix, Tim Lowe, Mike Harper, Derek & Janet Choate, and Ken Hancock.

Mayor Smith called the hearing to order and stated the purpose therefor:

To consider the rezoning request of Mike Glenn to rezone four (4) parcels of property on the southwest side of Wallace Street from R-1, low density residential, to R-2, high density residential.

With no opposition voiced to the request, the hearing was adjourned.

Recorder

Mayor